
WHAT: A transitional housing program designed to help a local family 
who is experiencing a housing crisis. By offering a place to live for up 
to one year, we hope to give our residents the chance to find a more 
permanent foothold on the North Fork.

WHERE: We have refurbished our 1836 Manse on the Main Road, 
the former home of generations of Presbyterian pastors. The Manse 
has been used to house overnight guests from Maureen’s Haven, and 
housed a family in crisis for six months in 2022.

HOW: In partnership with CAST, we seek to help people who are 
struggling with the high cost of living on the North Fork. We’re also 
providing rental assistance to a family who fled the war in Ukraine 
and is living in Orient.

WHY: We will use our Manse to meet an urgent need and to serve 
our neighbors in a tangible way. By housing a family in crisis and 
connecting them with resources and support, we hope to make a 
difference in our corner of the world.

WHO: You can help! Please consider making 
a donation to support Stepping Stones, or visit 
fpcsouthold.org to join the team that will be 
working with our residents.
 
Any funds raised in excess of our goal will be used to support the 
other local missions of Southold Presbyterian Church.
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